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United in Christ through the Sacrament of the Eucharist, the welcoming parish of St. John Paul II is to become His hands 
and feet: His hands by reaching out and serving one another and His feet by journeying together on the narrow path of our 
faith that leads us closer to Christ.  

 

January 2
nd

 2016 

 

 

 

Dear believer at St. John Paul II Parish: 

 

We are asking for your help! 

 

As you know, we at St. John Paul II Parish have been studying and discussing facility needs that are impacting 

our ministries.  After much analysis, deliberation and prayer, an exciting master facility plan has emerged that 

will better care for our current parishioners and also welcome new people into a relationship with Jesus.  After 

presenting the plan to our bishop, who was very supportive, our next step in the process is to obtain more direct 

feedback and reactions from everyone at the parish via a feasibility study.    
 

We’ve engaged the services of The Breton Group, a consulting firm, to conduct the feasibility study and 

determine the overall level of support for the proposed plan.  We are seeking input/feedback by either a 

personal interview or completing a survey.  We welcome your opinion and thoughts but are not asking for a 

firm financial pledge or commitment now.  The Breton Group will compile a report assessing overall opinions 

of the plan without disclosing any individual opinions. 

 

Enclosed is information about the master plan and proposed implementation of phase one.  Also enclosed is a 

short questionnaire which we need you to complete and return by January 25.  Use the enclosed envelope to 

drop your completed survey in the offering or mail it directly to the church office.  For your convenience, you 

may also confidentially complete the survey online.  To access the survey, go to 

www.surveymonkey.com/r/stjohnpaul  Your views will assist in determining next steps in our evangelization 

and spreading the word of our Lord.   

 

On behalf of our parish, thank you for your help.  
 

In Christ,      

 

 

Rev. Lam T. Le James Shangraw Bonnie Hyder  Brian McGahan 

Pastor            Chair           Chair             Chair 

                               Finance Council  Pastoral Council Building & Grounds 
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